Want a fun, engaging, non-traditional math experience this summer? If so, please join us as we embark
on daily collaborations, games that will be fun (but also include mathematics), logic puzzles and thought-
provoking questions. This can be something your student can do individually, or you can participate as a
family! The expectations include a daily log in with the summer school teacher and minimal application
outside of the online participation. We will have dynamic math experts running this program and they
look forward to challenging your child(ren) to think as they make math fun! The sessions will be June
8th-11th and June 15th-18th. You can sign your child(ren) up for one or both sessions.

If you are interested, please take just a few minutes to fill out the below Forms survey by this Friday,
May 29th, so we can begin to plan and prepare materials.

You will need the internet to access the teachers, and the resources. If you checked out a laptop from
the district, then you CAN keep it until the end of our Math Lab session. We will set up a drop-off time
after the 18th.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kDNSVH8B7Em-
KnHNGN56SCdLiGgNiw90pCnxBMQj1nlUMUpLV1U4UUcOMUVZVzhYN1dRMDdPOEJXOC4u

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you!

Becky Berhow

Principal

Desert Harbor

623-486-6201

bberhow@pusdll.net

“Every Student, Every Day, Prepared to Shape Tomorrow.”
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